
For Immediate Release 
Road Closure Notice 

  

Cherry Street Road Construction will extend into Water Street starting  
Tuesday August 26th through approximately August 29th. Water Street will  
be closed at Almeron Street/Maple Street through Union Street for those  
dates for infrastructure repair and replacement. Please follow the posted  
detour routes.  
 
Local traffic for Bluescope and Baker Manufacturing will be maintained.  
 
 

 


